CLUB OFFICERS

EXECUTIVE OFFICE

Suite 207, El Cortez Hotel San Diego, California 92101 Telephone 233-0257 Rose M. McKinlay, Administrative Secretary

COMMITTEE MEETING CALENDAR

MEMBERSHIP

Thursday, December 30 - 7:30 a.m. Cheverton Bach Board Room

ENVIRONMENT & CONSERVATION
Wednesday, January 5 - 7:30 a.m.
Mr. B's Restaurant-3590 Rosecrans

CLUB BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Thursday, January 6 - 7:30 a.m.
Patio Room - El Cortez Hotel

FOUNDATION BOARD OF TRUSTEES Wednesday, January 19 - 7:15 a.m. Childrens Health Center

Desir Appele States (1950) Sta

INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS
Thursday, January 20 - 12 Noon
University Club

SUPPORT OF SPIRITUAL AIMS Thursday, January 20 - 12 Noon Salvation Army - 735 2nd Ave.

AND MARKED EARLY PARKED PARKED STATES CHARGE STATES CHARGE

MERRY KIWANIS CHRISTMAS

TO



San Diego Kiwanis Tidings

"Second Class Postage Paid at San Diego, California." Published weekly at Kiwanis Club of San Diego, Suite 207 El Cortez Hotel

Telephone 233-0257, San Diego, California 92101. Chartered September 14, 1920. Subscription price, \$4.00 per year in advance.

Suite 207 El Cortez Hotel • 233-0257 O.W. Todd, Jr., Secy.-Treas.

VOL. XXLCII, Dec. 16, 1976, No. 11

"HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO"

BOB FRAZEE - December 21

RUSS STOWELL - December 21

CHET DAVIS - December 22

LOCH CRANE - December 22

RENE GENTRY - December 23

LARRY HERR - December 23

JOHN ARMSTRONG - December 24

RAY HORN - December 24

ANDY BORTHWICK - December 25

TAX DEDUCTION: Mail your pledge to the FOUNDATION before JANUARY 1!



TUESDAY, DECEMBER 21, 1976 12 Noon CARIBBEAN ROOM - EL CORTEZ HOTEL

LADIES DAY

MERRY KIWANIS CHRISTMAS

Special Yuletide Program

THE MUSIC OF CHRISTMAS:

Hallelujah Bell Ringers DEE ANN BURKHART, Director

THE MESSAGE OF CHRISTMAS:

THE REV. JOHN P. STUMP MAJOR HARLAND J. HALL THE REV. DAVID GALLOP

Chairman of the Day: FRANK L. PRICE

Invocation by: ROBERT R. JUSTUS

OUR CHRISTMAS PROGRAM

The Yuletide Season is meaningful to all Kiwanians. The message of the Christmas Story is enhanced by the nostalgic music of the holiday season.

We are privileged to have as featured entertainers Tuesday, THE HALLELUJAH BELL RINGERS, a youth group which will literally ring out the tunes and carols of Christmas. These dedicated ringers of handbells are from the Point Loma Community Church and range in age from 13 to 18. For the past three years they have been directed by DEE ANN BURKHART, a graduate music student at Point Loma College. Come listen to your old-time favorites and join in singing the songs we all remember!

We do not want to overlook the true message of Christmas and what it means to our country and to all Kiwanians. Timely remarks will be given by our of our members: REV. JOHN P. STUMP

MAJOR HARLAND J. HALL

REV. DAVID GALLOP, and

FRANK L. PRICE.

This unusual program has been arranged by the Spiritual Aims Committee of our Club as a special holiday event - - a time when Club members can gather to wish each other a sincere "Merry Christmas" and be entertained and enlightened.

Be sure to bring your lady and join in for a delightful Kiwanis Christmas program with Kiwanis fellowship.

* * * * * * *

"WATCHBIRD"

14 days (less by the time your receive this notice) to DECEMBER 31!

THAT - is the - last - day - you can write TAX DEDUCTIBALE CHECKS for the fiscal year 1976!

Your FOUNDATION needs the MONEY and YOU will enjoy the DEDUCTION!

and -

our KEY CLUBBERS say THANKS - THANKS - THANKS! You donated \$110 to their operations budget for the year last Tuesday by buying their basketball programs.

and

FRED WHEELER has missed so many meetings - he eased the guilty feeling when he donated \$100 to the Foundation fine box..... Thanks FRED - we like you both..... you and your money!

This is the time of year when we think of other who need our Club's support and guidance. FOUNDATION PREZ DON OSGOOD will welcome any members contributions right along with our CLUB PREZ HARRY.....

BILL WINTERBOURNE and his BOYS & GIRLS COMMITTEE deserve a tremendous "WELL DONE FELLAS" for the splendid job they did in selling and filling the apple orders..... It was a real sight to see the fellas out back putting boxes of apples in the long line of cars... BILLS pockets buldged with checks - they came so fast that only BILL knows what he took in.

GEORGE PALMER acted as UNION BOSS - standing on the curb - giving instruc-

tions to everyone to work harder!

Ten of our members will go to Pasadena Friday, December 31 (up and back the same day - we hope) to join in the annual Kiwanis Luncheon for college presidents, coaches and team stars of the teams playing in the Rose Bowl games. The Rose Queen and her Court will be there ... (You can see they aren't going up to buy that clean car from that little old lady from Pasadena...). Leaving here 7:30 a.m. Friday and back approximately 5:00 p.m. are: PREZ HARRY; ED SCOTT; DUKE FERRARA; OZ THORESON; BILL STURGEON; CLIF BAXTER; JR. TODD, and BILL GIBBS...

room for ONE more... Call the office (233-0257) if you would like this kind of day - and who wouldn't...

Remember - all YOU have to do to propose a new member (you know that friend of yours) for Kiwanis member-ship - is to call the office (233-0257) and ask for a membership application! It will be mailed to you. We would like to add your name to the list of sponsors.....

Your CLUB & FOUNDATION OFFICERS,
BOARD OF DIRECTORS and BOARD OF
TRUSTEES wish you and yours a very

Merry Kiwanis Christmas!

